Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/16/2022 9:17:00 PM

First name: Michelle Last name: Smith Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Esteemed Forest Service,

Thank you for the opportunity to speak out on behalf of the proposed Lemon Gulch trail system. My husband is an avid expert mountain biker while I am still building my beginner-intermediate skills. Having this new trail system local to us would help strengthen my biking skills with different terrain and varied levels of trail difficulty, while my husband would be entertained by the expert and difficult trails. I want to share the joy of the Central Oregon outdoors with locals and tourists alike, without having a negative impact on our environment. Please move forward with the Lemon Gulch trails to spread good health and happiness to those who visit. Thank you.